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New Hope Corporation Limited’s (ASX:NHC) agreement to purchase a 40 percent interest in the 

Bengalla thermal coal mine in New South Wales from a subsidiary of Rio Tinto has now completed. 

New Hope’s acquisition of this high quality, low production cost asset to New Hope’s portfolio is 

expected to deliver an immediate positive contribution to the group’s operating and financial 

performance. 

It also demonstrates New Hope Group’s positive long term outlook for the thermal coal export 

market.  
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